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Subject: RE: EN010097. Application by VPI Immingham B Ltd for an Order Granting Development Consent for the

VPI Immingham OCGT Project
Date: 15 April 2019 13:55:14

Good afternoon,
 
Thank you for consulting Nottinghamshire County Council on the Adequacy of Consultation
Request in relation to the project at Immingham. I can confirm we are happy and satisfied with
the consultation we have received.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.
 
Many thanks,
 
Emma Brook
 
Planning Policy Team
Place Department
Nottinghamshire County Council
County Hall
Nottingham
NG2 7QP
 
Telephone: 0115 977 3097
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